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FOOD RECALL NOTICE 
ALLERGEN WARNING 

YY Dumplings Ltd 

Braised Pig Trotters (500g), Braised Pig Head Meat (350g) 

Spicy Pork Ears (180g), Sour and Spicy Chicken Feet (300g) 

Best Before: 29/04/2024 
 

   

 

 
Attention customers 

 
YY Dumplings Ltd is recalling a specific batch of the following products due to the presence 
of an undeclared allergens (gluten and wheat): 

• Braised Pig Trotters (500g) 

• Braised Pig Head Meat (350g) 

 
And a consumer level recall of a specific batch of the following products due to the presence of 
undeclared allergens (gluten, sesame and wheat): 

• Spicy Pork Ears (180g) 

• Sour and Spicy Chicken Feet (300g) 

 
If you have an allergy or intolerance to gluten, sesame or wheat and have purchased 
these products, please do not consume. If you have consumed these products and have 
any concerns about your health, seek medical advice. Consumers with a gluten, sesame 
or wheat allergy or intolerance should return the products to this store for a full refund. If 
you are not allergic or intolerant to gluten, sesame or wheat, this recall does not affect 
you. 

 
YY Dumplings Ltd wishes to apologise to our customers for any inconvenience that this 
may cause. 

YY Dumplings Ltd 
1/326 Great North Road, Henderson, Auckland 
09 838 6998 
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